Sitver Award

17* January 2021

Dear Parents / Carers,

Rise Park Primary and Nursery School
Head Teacher: Mrs Natasha Kelly B.Ed.Hons
Bestwood Park Drive West

Rise Park

Nottingham
NG5 5EL

Tel: 0115 915 3775
admin@risepark.nottingham.sch.uk
www.riseparkprimaryschool.co.uk

It is with great sadness that | write to inform you that sadly Mrs Wallace, a midday supervisor who
worked with your child last year, passed away suddenly over the weekend.

I have spoken to the children this afternoon but | wanted to inform you of this too. Mrs Wallace was
a kind and caring midday, who went above and beyond for the children in her care. She very much

emulated the Rise Park ethos and will be greatly missed.

Our thoughts are with her family during this difficult time and we will support the children in the

upcoming weeks.

Please do not hesitate to contact myself or the year 6 team if you would like any support in this matter.

Yours sincerely
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Mrs Kelly
Headteacher
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